
Kharagpur College 

Notice 

6th  February, 2021 

Thalassaemia Blood screening for all the 1st Semester students will be held on 

9thth February, 2021 from 12.30 P.M. to 2 P.M. instead of 10th February, 10 (as 

announced earlier). This test is compulsory as per direction of Vidyasagar University. 

Students who have already got the Test done earlier need not do it again. Others are 

advised to contact their respective H.O.D.s and enrol their names on or before 

05.01.2021 and must be present in H.B.Sarkar Hall of the college for the screening. All 

the students must follow the Covid-19 health protocol. 

This is for further information that Blood Donation camp will be organised at 

11 A.M. on 12.02.2021 and Health Check up and Diabetes Test will be organised at 

1P.M. on 13.02.2021. 

All the H.O.D.s are requested to submit the enrolment lists to Prof. Subrata Paria or 

Prof. Anisur Rahaman on or before 0702.2021 so that the Thalassaemia Blood 

Screening programme is held smoothly and becomes a grand success.          

     Sd/- 
Principal 

 

 

 


